
 

 

THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL 
PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY PLANNING BOARD 

 
STAFF REPORT 

 
 

    September 26, 2007 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:    The Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:    Jimi Jones, Acting Zoning Supervisor 
 
FROM:    Laxmi Srinivas, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT:   DPLS-318, East Riverdale  
 
REQUEST:   Indefinite Continuance 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approval of the Continuance 
   
 
 
 
 This item was before the Planning Board on July 19, 2007, and was continued to the October 11, 
2007. Planning Board Hearing.  
 
 The continuance was requested to give the applicant additional time to resolve some issues with 
the adjacent property owners. The applicant has not submitted any revised information to date.  
 
 Staff is therefore requesting an indefinite continuance of this case to give the applicant additional 
time to submit the required information. 
 
 Staff recommends approval of the indefinite continuance request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


